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YETI Tumbler Project

Courtesy of the IEEE Life Members Committee, we have procured for each Life Member in the Section an engraved YETI Tumbler.   A tumbler will be presented to each Life Member in person, either at one of our monthly meetings, at some other meeting opportunity, or during some special event arranged for this purpose.    This provides us an excellent opportunity to thank our currently active members, as well as to reach out to those members in the Section who for one reason or another have not been able to attend our monthly meetings nor our appreciation dinners at the end of the year.[image: IMG_8497.jpeg][image: Maxwell's eqns.jpg][image: MugPresentation02.jpg]
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